
 
 

 
Happy New Year! 

Welcome back to Term 3. We hope you had a fun filled Festive Season! This term is another 
very busy one with lots of learning ahead and activities to do.  
 
Our Timetable  
Monday        – P.E.  
Tuesday – Kodaly with Mrs Okumu 
Wednesday  -- Library (every second week starting 16th January) 

  
Library 
The children will visit the library every alternate Wednesday. The dates are as follows:-  
16th January, 30th January, 13th February, 27th February, 13th March and 27th March. Please 
ensure your child brings back their library book before the next visit either to the class or 
they can pop it in the returns box outside the Library. 
 
Our Learning 
We will continue to learn initial sounds and common words as well as learning to form and 
recognise capital letters. In Maths the class will be exploring Measure this term whilst 
continuing to develop addition skills. For Topic, we will begin the term exploring 
Traditional Tales before moving on to Animals and their Habitats. We will be learning 
about the World and the different environmental regions. Part of our investigations will be 
the regional effects on animals and food chains. We continue to use French as part of our 
everyday routine – simple greetings, colours and numbers to 10. 
 
Homework 
Your child’s homework will usually be handed out on a Wednesday and should be returned 
the following Tuesday. Homework tasks will reinforce what your child has been learning in 
class. Once completed please sign your child’s homework task.   
 
Points to remember 
 

• Children should come to school with appropriate clothing for 
the weather conditions. If your child comes to school in wellies, 
please ensure they have a change of shoes for the classroom 

• Please can you check that all clothes are labelled 
• Children should come to School with sharp pencils 
• Please can you make sure reading books and diaries do not go into homework 

folders – these should be kept separate in book bags. 
 
 
 
 
 



Dates for your diary 
• Friday 8th & Monday 11th February – Mid-Term Holiday 
• Tuesday 12th & Wednesday 13th February – In-Service Day 
• Monday 4th March – P1K Café 
• Friday 29th March – End of Term 3 

 
If there is anything you wish to discuss, please write a note in your child’s home school 
book, catch us at the end of the day or contact the school office. Please let us know if there 
is someone different than usual collecting your child at the end of the day to save any 
confusion. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
Kind Regards 
Mrs Cooper & Miss Cree 
 


